
November l5,20ll

The Honorable John Dickerr RECEIVED
Mayor, Cþ of Racine
T3owashingronAve. NOV 2220t11
Racine, WI53403 CtTy ENGTNEER

Subject Request for removal of parking resüictions on Yotrng Court

Dear Mayor Dickert:

Because of dramatically increased company employment, Reliance Contols Corporation
immediately needs additional parking space for our employees and visitors.

The most expeditious solution to our problem would be to remove the current parking
restrictions on Young Court.

It appears that there are no parking reshictions on the other sheets in Young Industial
Park, particularly Melvin Ave. and William St., which have cars parked at the curb
during nonnal business hours.

If you could direct this request to the proper person, or let me know how I should proceed
otherwise, it would be greatly appreciated.

I can be reached during the day at Reliance Controls Corporation, 2001 Young Court.
My direct phone is 898-3802.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours very truly,

CONTROLS

Reliance Gontrole Gorporrtlon
2001 Young Gourt
Rec¡ne, Wl 53404

Phone 800-634-6155
Fax 262-634-6436

David D. Flegel
Vice President
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